
HURRICANE RESPONSE 
 

 
Volunteers Needed 
 
Florida needs qualified health care practitioners to support recovery efforts following 
the devastation of Hurricane Ian. Currently, there are over 200 shelters operating to serve 
displaced Floridians, and rescue efforts continue for those who did not evacuate.   
CLICK HERE to learn how Florida's Family Physicians and their team members can volunteer 
to support those in need. 
 
Support for FPs Impacted 
 
The FAFP has been in contact with the AAFP and AAFP Foundation regarding hurricane  
response and relief efforts in the event of potential storm damage to family medicine practices 
in Florida.  More information will be provided as necessitated in the coming days regarding 
everything from availability of relief funds to deferred dues opportunities.   
 
Emergency Rx Refills 
Governor Ron DeSantis has issued Executive Order 22-219 which allows for early prescription 
 refills due to the declared State of Emergency that will remain in effect until officially 
 rescinded or it expires.  CLICK HERE to read the specifics from the Florida Department 
 of Health website. 
 
Medicaid Provider Updates 
CLICK HERE to get the latest hurricane preparedness information for Medicaid 
fee-for-service and managed care providers. 

https://www.fafp.org/_files/ugd/81000e_562870d43ed948d38c9075dcaf77d31b.pdf
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001498pIGzz0jryu7e1ipOlPh54O92thkoawh_g4LkSSxh5BpqoUNAbVWa05khI2YBfzmLdh4sL2D-jxjTfd1TsXYq7_DZ7KxKL7VTuGaQ-SWyFlE6u6YCC1YtBuTPxMB-bdymEyKWeUFbPgRuFK0g6JlXaPK4QXRlULVBFqpb3k6XtD0QIQU9iMrhWKyM8xAmX_liq_fDtsVWVRW893QpxqarD26epZO_OV5qHCTnKnYv-M_y4JuOwEgjiQG7dsYnBna5PQ_MTC-i2QyZ6ygyB3Q==&c=pZMcDgMvk-wVp3IApWDQLGY-NVWRRJJpa8DnfzmgzgoeTCVpt58GjQ==&ch=iuz3SVgRjNMcC2Bmy25iHogv0UI_ItcFJthnEpa--1Hze08UBthwoA==
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/FLDOH/bulletins/32ee262
https://www.ahca.myflorida.com/mchq/emergency_activities/IAN_2022.shtml

